
 

 
Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce Development (ADOL) Announcement 

ADOL Claim Administrators and Vendors – EDI R3.1 Implementation Effective 5-17-21 

 

Date: October 15, 2019 

To: ADOL Claim Administrators and EDI Vendors 

This is a notice that ADOL is going to implement the IAIABC Claims EDI R3.1 for Claims effective 5-17-2021. 
Our goal is to have the final draft requirement tables available for testing no later than 5-18-2020.  
 
ADOL is looking for ways to streamline requirements and is soliciting feedback from the trading partners for any proposed 
edits or suggestions. For example, one proposal is to simplify sequencing by removing the FROI 04, SROI 04, PD, and FN 
MTCs.  
 
We welcome your feedback and thank you for your continued support. Please send questions or comments to 

dol.workerscomp.edi@alaska.gov.  

 
 

Thank you, 
Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce Development EDI Support Team 
adoledi@iso.com  
dol.workerscomp.edi@alaska.gov   
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